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Whoever wrote this bill is either too much of an ignoramus to understand that this goes against Federal 
law or is willfully ignoring it. Where to begin? It is unconstitutionally vague. There are so many 
loopholes that you can fit the port of Baltimore in this bill. It is clear to anyone with common sense and a 
shred of education that this bill flies in the face of existing federal law. This is clearly an attempt to negate 
the Protection of Lawful Commerce in Arms Act, or PLCAA. 

I urge you not to vote for this atrocious bill and I urge Senator Waldstreicher to rescind it immediately. 
This is flat out tyrannical overreach that seeks to strip Maryland citizens of the ability to purchase 
firearms and exercise our constitutionally protected right to keep and bear arms. Such vagueness is 
particularly intolerable because this Bill affects the exercise of rights under the Second Amendment to the 
Constitution. If you are such a tyrant that you cannot stand to allow the people to freely exercise our 
rights, then get out of politics. This does nothing to prevent crime, but criminalize those that believe in the 
second amendment. 


